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Would you like to be part of the work of VINCYP? 
 

VINCYP aims to improve the care for children and young people with a visual 

impairment.  We involve professionals working in health, education and social work, 

parents/carers of children and young people with a visual impairment, and voluntary 

sector organisations. 

 

To that end, we are looking to hear from and link with more parents, carers, families 

and young people who have experience of visual impairment services in Scotland, to 

ensure that you and your family are at the forefront of decisions that are made. 

 

You can choose how involved you want to be:  

 Receive information; keeping up to date with developments via email 

 Share your views via surveys, focus groups, questionnaires 

 Share your views via the Family Engagement Group on topics of interest 

 Contribute towards VINCYP events, training courses and conferences 

 

VINCYP Network meetings usually take place face to face but due to the current 

pandemic, our meetings are on-line via Microsoft Teams.  Moving forward meetings 

will take place on-line but there may be opportunities to meet face-to-face in the future.    

 

More information about VINCYP can be located via our website and on Twitter. 

  

To register your interest click here.   

https://www.vincyp.scot.nhs.uk/
https://twitter.com/CYPNMCN
https://www.nsssurvey.scot.nhs.uk/787618?lang=en

